21 West Church Street
Jacksonville, Florida 32202-3139

February 9, 2018



JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA



WATER

SEWER

The Honorable Anna Lopez Brosche President, Office of the City Council 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202

Dear Council President Lopez Brosche:

Public Financial Management, Inc. – the consulting firm contracted by JEA to conduct evaluation and privatization research on behalf of the JEA Board – has informed us that it will conclude its work by the morning of Wednesday, February 14, 2018. In order to ensure that City Council, Mayor Curry's Administration, JEA Board Members and senior leadership, as well as media and the people of this community all share in the final draft together, JEA would respectfully request you convene a Special City Council Meeting on that day, February 14, in the afternoon.

This meeting would facilitate a brief introduction by Board Chair Alan Howard followed by a presentation of an Executive Summary by the lead JEA Consultant, and then the distribution of the report in its complete and final version. Additional actions or inquiry after that would of course be at the discretion of City Council, and JEA stands ready to be of assistance to you and your colleagues.

The goal of JEA leadership is to ensure the most expeditious distribution to all of Jacksonville's stakeholders. We always appreciate the opportunity to serve the customers of JEA, and stand ready to work with policymakers to ensure continued success.

Sincerely,

Paul McElroy

Managing Director/CEO

Cc:

Alan Howard, JEA Board Chair